From: Josh Young [mailto:acustomtilecompany@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 8:38 PM
To: Geoff Turner
Subject: The Blue Book review

[bookmark: _GoBack]Geoff,
 
We at A Custom Tile Company in Carmichael, CA are beyond pleased with our continued involvement with The Blue Book.  We have always been treated with respect and concern by The Blue Book and their team, which is greatly appreciated as young business owners. The new updates( personally presented by Geoff Turner) especially shows that the Blue Book can be utilized as an essential tool for advertising, networking, estimating, and more while keeping updated with today's technology. We look forward to many more years and new customers with The Blue Book.
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